
January 2021 TPNA Annual Meeting
Pre-Meeting Minutes

Wednesday, January 6th at 7:00pm
Zoom

Attendees: Waugh Wright, Diane Amato, Philip Azar, Marc Phillips, Missy Crawford-Smith,
Mollie Flow, Karalyn Colopy, Beth Shepherd, James Dobbins, Adam McClellan, Kevin Kearns,
Beth Emerson, Deborah Dobbins

● Michael Forhez has resigned from the board, effective immediately

● Less expensive newsletter, fewer/smaller events, and not giving money to the Principal’s
Fund at Watts

● No spring egg hunt, no symphony concert, but are planning to do National Night Out and
Halloween



● Overall budgetary picture is quite solide. Around ~$12k in the account at the end of 2020
and balanced

● We can adjust monies later for new events or different incomes
● We were able to cut enough from expenses in 2020 (much due to smaller newsletter,

event reduction, and meeting space reduction)
● Azar motions to adopt the budget, Wright seconds, all votes in favor, with no no’s

The Board Retreat

● Will be virtual this year
● Should it be on the same night in February as a board meeting?

○ The incoming president is on-board with that and we will do it that way
○ There will be no official votes
○ We need to discuss the newsletter
○ Could we use break-out rooms to increase efficiency

● Jonathan Lu from Ellerbee Creek wants to come and talk in March


